From: James Bronson

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 9:26:15 AM

James Bronson
76 N. Bennington Rd.
Bennington, NH 03442

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As a New Hampshire resident with family in the "North Country”, | oppose the Northern Pass. We just
do not need towers spoiling the landscape like it has done in other parts of this country. We also do
not need the electrical power that Eversource claims that we need especially when they are selling
power plants.

Sincerely,
James Bronson
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